
Chair James: 
  
I am watching Doug Robinson’s presentation and heard your question about data sales. 
  
Oregon does fund it’s e-government web portal using that method.  We are a Tyler Technologies 
(formerly NICUSA) state.  I believe Tyler provides e-Government Portal services for nearly 25 
states. 
  
Oregon have an e-Government Portal Advisory Board (established in Statute) that works with 
the Oregon Department of Transportation Division of Motor Vehicle Services (DMV) and the 
State CIO’s office/others to periodically establish the price ($) of DMV records to be sold to fund 
the state’s e-Government Portal. 
  
As Mr. Robinson indicated, these records are publicly available here in Oregon (on one record at 
a time/or small batch basis).  This method of funding has been used here in Oregon since 2013. 
  
I’d be glad to provide more information about that if it’s of interest to the committee. 
  
All my best 
  
Sean 
 


